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Wednesday 8th November 
Dear Parents,/Carers,  

        4OP have recently been taking part in a weekly music lesson learning the violin. The scheme through Telford and Wrekin has enabled the children to play a classic musical instrument and discover a range of musical skills. Through the scheme, we have been able to provide the children with a violin each which remains in school. We were able to provide the children with 10 lessons with a trained violinist called Olivia. Each week, Olivia has taught the children not only how to hold the violin but play using plucking and the bow. We started by reading the notes G D A E through the lessons (each letter represents a string on the violin). Now the children can recognise these notes using actual music notations (see below). 

      We are so proud of 4OP and just how resilient they have been throughout each lesson. They have shown an amazing amount of progress and talent with this instrument! Therefore, we would like to invite you to watch some of our final lesson! On Wednesday 29th November at 10am, we will be putting on a little concert for all parents/carers of children in 4OP. We really hope that you are able to attend to see just how well the children have done. Olivia (the music teacher) will be able to share much more with you about the 10 weeks. 
We hope to see you on Wednesday 29th November at 10am! 
Mrs Ollerenshaw 


